
---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Neidel - DNR, Kris >kris.neidel@state.co.us<
Date: Fri, Jan 4, 2019 at 2:17 PM
Subject: State 1-36, REM 11542
To: Mark E. Brown <mark@markusproduction.com>

Mark, 

I was checking in with you on the State 1-36. We have not seen any official updates since the work was 
done in 2018.

Please have a Form 27,  Supplemental Report submitted by 1/31/2019. 
What we are looking for:

•  A report of work done from October 2018.
• A request for closure,  if data is adequate to demonstrate that soil concentrations are below table 

910-1. 
• If soils remain that are greater than Table 910-1, a plan and date for when work will continue should 

be included. It is not expected that this work be done while winter is in, in North Park. The submitted 
form will be Markus Production's intent to complete the project. 

Thank you, feel free to contact me for anything. 

Kris Neidel                                                             
Environmental Protection Specialist Northwest Area
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission  
Office 970-871-1963
Cell    970-846-5097
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